
 

 

   

Thank you! from 

THE OTONABEE-SOUTH MONAGHAN 

 FOOD CUPBOARD     
Monetary donations are welcome by e-transfer 

(treasurerkuc@nexicom.net, with ‘OSM Food 

Cupboard’ in comment section) or by cheque 

(payable to 'Keene United Church'-memo line-'OSM 

Food Cupboard').  Mail to Keene United Church, P.O. 

Box 17, Keene ON K0L 2G0.               

Charitable receipts will be issued for donations over $20. 

At this time, food donations are being accepted according 

to the accompanying grocery list.             

If you need food, register at 705-295-6952 or 

osmfoodcupboard@nexicom.net         

Open 2nd Thursday of month, 12 to 2 p.m. & 4 to 6 p.m. 

 

Located in:                      

Keene United Church   

30 North Street 

Keene  ON  K0L 2G0        

Partnering with  

our community… 
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